
For more information on major construction projects:
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311

May 2022

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES

RE: 2022-2023 REGIONAL STREET PAVEMENT RENEWAL – PEMBINA HIGHWAY – CHEVRIER BOULEVARD TO
MCGILLIVRAY BOULEVARD

We are writing to inform you that Pembina Highway is scheduled for a major rehabilitation and addition of cycling lanes over
the 2022 and 2023 construction seasons. This will result in roadway impacts over the next two years:

 The southbound lanes of Pembina Highway, from McGillivray Boulevard to Chevrier Boulevard will be under
construction from May to October 2022.

 The northbound lanes of Pembina Highway, from Chevrier Boulevard to McGillivray Boulevard will be under
construction from May to October 2023.

2022 Anticipated Construction Start:  May 9, 2022

The work will include removing the existing asphalt overlay, pavement repairs, widening the road into the centre median,
reconstruction of sidewalks, new asphalt paving, and addition of protected bike lanes.  Following that, restoration of private
boulevards and approaches impacted by construction will take place.

Construction will be completed one lane at a time.  Two lanes of traffic will be maintained during peak hours, with one lane
maintained at all other times.  The adjacent sidewalk will be closed with pedestrians able to use the opposite side. Turning
movements may be restricted at some intersections. Temporary closures of individual approaches may be necessary for repair
work and you will be contacted in advance if that is required.

Emergency access will be maintained throughout the duration of the project. Garbage and recycling collection will not be
affected. Additional project details and construction staging drawings can be found on the City’s Website at:
https://winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/projects/DunkirkJubileePembina.stm

Please contact Lucas Stoffel of Dillon Consulting Limited if you have any accessibility requirements, questions about
the project, or concerns regarding construction. Lucas can be reached at lstoffel@dillon.ca or 204-296-9360. We
appreciate your patience during construction.

Sincerely,

DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED

David Wiebe, P. Eng.
Contract Administrator

Cc: Councillor Sherri Rollins Fort Rouge – East Fort Garry Ward
Councillor John Orlikow City of Winnipeg – River Heights – Fort Garry Ward
Andrew Condon City of Winnipeg – Public Works Department
Julie Dooley City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office – Public Works Department
Debby Mikulik City of Winnipeg, Customer Service Division – Public Works Department


